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School for Spirits: Almost an Archangel
When Vladimir Orslov, a man with ties to the highest levels of
government, is found shot dead on the shore of Lake Superior, Lucas
Davenport must take on the local cops, the FBI, and the Russians as he
attempts to unravel the case. Reprint.
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What If There Were No Gray Wolves?
Romancing destiny one moment at a time. When Veteran Blake Cornelis
visits his great grandfather’s Civil War grave, he is whisked back in
time to Gettysburg, where his ancestor was a hero. His mission—to
preserve his family's decorated military record, because his cousin,
Evan, is determined to steal the Cornelis heroism for his own family’s
ancestry. Fighting Evan is demanding and requires unremitting
vigilance. Fortunately, the gods have sent Blake an exquisite guardian
angel to help him. Ariel, a time travel Protector, is tasked on this
journey with safeguarding Blake, and she vows to do that—at any cost.
But the attractive hero from Wisconsin is unlike others she’s been
assigned to protect. The intense attraction between them casts them
into deadly peril on the battlefield. Blake and Ariel are sent into
other wartimes, and as secrets unfold they realize they must sacrifice
all to conquer his evil cousin, for the Cornelis honor is not all that
is at stake. The fate of the American people lies in their hands. But
Evan is a formidable foe, determined to achieve his mission, and since
he has nothing to lose, he'll do whatever it takes to succeed—no
matter the cost.
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Class Of '59
What happens when a sheepish knight and a not-so-fierce dragon fight
for the very first time? Well, it?s no ordinary battle since the
knight has to go to the castle library to learn about dragon-fighting
and the dragon must dig through his ancestor?s things to find out how
to fight a knight!?Spontaneity of line and feeling are backed by zesty
colors and a jovial, tongue-in-cheek tone to which children can
relate?A top springtime choice.? --Booklist?There?s a swirl of goodhumored life to the book.? --The New York Times Book Review

Seventy-nine Short Essays on Design
John C. Frémont, nearly forgotten today, was one of the giants of
nineteenth-century America. He led five expeditions into the American
West in the 1840s and 1850s, covering a greater area than any other
explorer. His expedition reports -- ghost-written by his beautiful and
talented wife, Jessie Benton Frémont -- were bestsellers in their day.
Riding the wave of his popularity, he captured the Republican Party
nomination for president in 1856 but narrowly lost the election.
Frémont's scout on three of his expeditions was Kit Carson. Frémont
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fancied himself a mountaineer, and he possessed great stamina and
courage, but he lacked Carson's skills and knowledge. The only
expedition Frémont led without Carson was a disaster that, like the
better-known Donner Party debacle, culminated in one of the rare
documented instances of cannibalism in American history. A Newer World
is the fascinating story of the Frémont-Carson expeditions and of two
men, utterly unalike in so many ways, who became friends as well as
fellow explorers. Frémont owed his life to Carson, who saved him on
several occasions, while the legend of Kit Carson, the greatest
mountain man of his day, grew out of Frémont's expedition reports. The
Frémont-Carson expeditions are second only to Lewis and Clark's in
their significance for America's western expansion. Their 1845-46
campaign, for example, helped to precipitate the Mexican-American War
and led to the wresting of California from Mexico. Carson is often
remembered today for his 1863-64 roundup of Apaches and Navajos,
leading to the infamous Long Walk. David Roberts demonstrates that
Carson, who was twice married to Indian women, was profoundly
ambivalent about the campaign, which was ordered by an Army officer
who was his superior. Throughout the book, Roberts draws on littleknown primary sources in telling the dramatic stories of these
expeditions. He shows how Frémont saw himself as a historical figure,
especially in his reports, while Carson -- taciturn where Frémont was
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outspoken, modest where Frémont was boastful, and, significantly,
illiterate -- was oblivious to his own fame. Yet it was Carson who
underwent an evolution from an Indian killer to an Indian advocate. In
addition to his archival research, Roberts traveled the routes of
Frémont and Carson's expeditions to gain a firsthand knowledge of the
territory they explored. In analyzing how Frémont and Carson advanced
the Americanizing of the West, Roberts writes with a modern-day
sensitivity to the Indians, for whom these expeditions were a tragedy.

Why Mosquitoes Buzz in People's Ears
Discusses the temperate forest ecosystem and the role of the gray wolf
in helping to maintain it, describing the wolf's place on the food
chain and what would happen to the temperate forest if the gray wolf
were to become extinct.

Into the Shadow
Elko County, in the old heart of Nevada, is rich in historic sites,
many of them hitherto uncharted and some verging on disappearing. For
the first time, historian Shawn Hall identifies and locates the ghost
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towns and old mining camps of Elko County and recounts their colorful
histories. Following a guidebook format, Hall divides the county into
five easily accessible regions, then lists the historic sites within
each region and provides directions to reach them. He offers a brief
history of each site as well as a description of its extant structures
and their present condition. The result is a lively compilation of
local history and mining and ranching lore that records the dramatic
past of Nevada's northeast corner, its pioneers and prospectors, its
towns and mines, its outlaws, ranchers, merchants, mining concerns,
and civic leaders. The book offers never-before available information
about the old heart of Nevada and the people who settled there. It
will be of enduring value to tourists and weekend explorers, historic
preservationists, and all those interested in the history and
artifacts of this region.

Mercer Street
Presley 'Elvis' Carlton was at the top of his game. Number one draft
pick, engaged to an up-and-coming model, and voted best player of the
decade his first year on the field. Things were golden. . . until an
accident saw everything important torn from his grasp. He’s determined
to get his life back, though, and with a strict regime, and no time
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for a life outside of the game, the last thing he wants is the
attention of a curvy college student whose only motto in life is to
not take it too seriously. Can an Australian expat show the struggling
sports star there’s more to life than the next win? Or has Willow
Underwood chewed off a chunk of man-meat too thick for her to swallow?
Just Playin’ is a standalone sports romance RomCom that will give you
all the feels. It has sexy scenes and several laugh-out-loud moments.
This is not tied to any of my other books, and can be enjoyed by
itself. AKA: No cliffhangers!

Time WARped
When Mary Beth McIntire settles into a vacation house on June 2, 2017,
she anticipates a quiet morning with coffee. Then she hears a noise,
peers out a window, and spots a man in 1950s attire standing in the
backyard. She panics when the trespasser sees her and enters the house
though a door to the basement. She questions her sanity when she
cannot find him. In the same house on March 21, 1959, Mark Ryan finds
a letter. Written by the mansion's original owner in 1900, the letter
describes a basement chamber, mysterious crystals, and a formula for
time travel. Driven by curiosity, Mark tests the formula twice. On his
second trip to 2017, he encounters a beautiful stranger. He meets the
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woman in the window. Within hours, Mary Beth and Mark share their
secret with her sister and his brother and begin a journey that takes
them from the present day to the age of sock hops, drive-ins, and
jukeboxes. In CLASS OF '59, the fourth book in the American Journey
series, four young adults find love, danger, and adventure as they
navigate the corridors of time and experience Southern California in
its storied prime.

The Knight and the Dragon
Love, honor, and courage take center stage in the second book of John
Heldt's American Journey time-travel series as three women from the
present become entangled in the past in the tension-filled months
leading up to World War II. Weeks after her husband dies in the middle
of an affair, Susan Peterson, 48, seeks solace on a California
vacation with her mother Elizabeth and daughter Amanda. The novelist,
however, finds more than she bargained for when she meets a professor
who possesses the secret of time travel. Within days, the women travel
to 1938 and Princeton, New Jersey. Elizabeth begins a friendship with
her refugee parents and infant self, while Susan and Amanda fall for a
widowed admiral and a German researcher with troubling ties.Filled
with poignancy, heartbreak, and intrigue, MERCER STREET gives new
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meaning to sacrifice and commitment as it follows three strong-willed
souls on the adventure of a lifetime.

Indiana Belle
The author traveled many miles in pursuit of the 145 temperate
American orchid species in their native habitats. This chatty account
of his field trips in Canada and the U.S.—with superb photographs—is
intended both to document many of our native species and to inspire
others to respectfully explore the wealth of orchids and other
fascinating wildlife still to be found on our continent despite
encroaching development.

A Newer World
Lauren thinks she has a pretty good life—so why is it that she feels
crazy most of the time? She figures it’s nothing she can’t fix by
getting her first girlfriend and doing better at school. But how is
she ever going to find a girlfriend in Duluth, Minnesota? When she
meets a group of kids who are telling a science fiction story online
and gets invited down to the Twin Cities, she gets more attention than
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she ever expected, from two very different girls: charming Sierra and
troublesome Blake. Blake helps Lauren understand that she’s not the
crazy one in her life. But Blake's attention—and insights into life
and living with bipolar disorder—threaten to destroy everything Lauren
has created for herself, including her relationship with Sierra.

Deadly Stakes
A Newbery Honor Book Tomie's family starts building their new house at
26 Fairmount Avenue in 1938, just as a hurricane hits town, starting
off a busy, crazy year. Tomie has many adventures all his own,
including eating chocolate with his Nana Upstairs, only to find
out--the hard way--that they have eaten chocolate laxative. He tries
to skip kindergarten when he finds out he won't learn to read until
first grade. "I'll be back next year," he says. When Tomie goes to see
Snow White, he creates another sensation. Tomie dePaola's childhood
memories are hilarious, and his charming illustrations are sure to
please. "A thoroughly entertaining and charming story."—School Library
Journal "DePaola successfully evokes the voice of a precocious,
inquisitive five-year-old everyone would want to befriend. Charming
black-and-white illustrations animate the scenes and add a period
flare, including a photo album-like assemblage of the characters'
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portraits at the book's start."—Publishers weekly

Hot Blooded
Blessed?or cursed?with the ability to change into a sleek panther, and
driven by a dark soul he?s accepted as his fate, Adrik Wilder abandons
his family and his honor to pursue a life of wickedness. He excels at
every vice, including kidnapping Karen Sonnet to use for his selfish
purposes. But Karen?s spirit and passion make him question the force
of his family?s curse. And when a new evil emerges, Adrik must choose
whether to enact revenge on his enemies and redeem his soul, or save
Karen from a fate worse than death?

The Lighthouse Road
In this e-book edition, Tomie dePaola retells his classic story
against a charming musical score. Strega Nona—"Grandma Witch"—is the
source for potions, cures, magic, and comfort in her Calabrian town.
Her magical ever-full pasta pot is especially intriguing to hungry Big
Anthony. Big Anthony is supposed to look after her house and tend her
garden, but one day, when she goes over the mountain to visit Strega
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Amelia, he recites the magic verse over the pasta pot, with disastrous
results.

The Show
A Book-Lover's Holidays in the Open is a classic literary work by
Teddy Roosevelt which describers the US president's adventures in the
great American outdoors. The man should have youth and strength who
seeks adventure in the wide, waste spaces of the earth, in the
marshes, and among the vast mountain masses, in the northern forests,
amid the steaming jungles of the tropics, or on the deserts of sand or
of snow. He must long greatly for the lonely winds that blow across
the wilderness, and for sunrise and sunset over the rim of the empty
world. His heart must thrill for the saddle and not for the
hearthstone. He must be helmsman and chief, the cragsman, the
rifleman, the boat steerer. He must be the wielder of axe and of
paddle, the rider of fiery horses, the master of the craft that leaps
through white water. His eye must be true and quick, his hand steady
and strong. His heart must never fail nor his head grow bewildered,
whether he face brute and human foes, or the frowning strength of
hostile nature, or the awful fear that grips those who are lost in
trackless lands.
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In Honor
An understanding of language arts concepts is key to strong
communication skills—the foundation of success across disciplines.
Spectrum Language Arts for grade 8 provides focused practice and
creative activities to help your child master sentence types, grammar,
parts of speech, and vocabulary. This comprehensive workbook doesn’t
stop with focused practice–it encourages children to explore their
creative sides by challenging them with thought-provoking writing
projects. Aligned to current state standards, Spectrum Language Arts
for grade 8 includes an answer key and a supplemental Writer’s Guide
to reinforce grammar and language arts concepts. With the help of
Spectrum, your child will build the language arts skills necessary for
a lifetime of success.

Hannah's Moon
After struggling for years to have a child, Claire Rasmussen, 34,
turns to adoption, only to find new obstacles on the path to
motherhood. Then she gets an unlikely phone call and soon learns that
a distant uncle possesses the secrets of time travel. Within weeks,
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Claire, husband Ron, and brother David find themselves on a train to
Tennessee and 1945, where adoptable infants are plentiful and red tape
is short. For a time, they find what they seek. Then a beautiful
stranger enters their lives, the Navy calls, and a simple,
straightforward mission becomes a race for survival. Filled with
suspense, romance, and heartbreak, HANNAH'S MOON, the epic conclusion
of the American Journey series, follows the lives of four spirited
adults as they confront danger, choices, and change in the tense final
months of World War II.

Wildwood Imperium
He consumed her with that kiss, leaving no question that whatever was
happening between them was meant to be-that it had always been meant
to be HE LOVES FOR ETERNITY Thorn is the bad boy of the Dragon Kings,
a gorgeous, reckless warrior whose passions run wild and fury knows no
bounds. When he sees the brave, beautiful Lexi being lured into the
Dark Fae's trap, he has no choice but to rescue her from a fate worse
than death. But by saving this tempting mortal, he exposes himself to
his fiercest enemy-and darkest desires. As the war between Dragons and
Fae heats up, so does the passion between Lexi and Thorn. And when
love is a battlefield, the heart takes no prisoners SHE LIVES FOR
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VENGEANCE Lexi is on a mission of justice. Every day, she searches for
the monster who murdered her friend. Every night, she hides in the
shadows and plots her revenge. But the man she seeks is more dangerous
than she ever imagined. He is one of the Dark Fae who preys on human
life, who uses his unearthly power to seduce the innocent, and who is
setting a trap just for her. Nothing can save Lexi from a creature
like this-except the one man who's been watching her every movein
Passion Ignites by New York Times bestselling author Donna Grant.

The Power of Pictures
Tells how the first Persian carpet was created to replace King
Balash's lost treasure.

The Legend of the Persian Carpet
SINFULLY MINE is a standalone contemporary romance novel from New York
Times, USA Today, and Wall Street Journal bestselling author Kendall
Ryan. If you like steamy love stories, you won't want to miss this
older brother's best friend romance. This is book two in the Lessons
with the Dom series, following The Gentleman Mentor. Both are complete
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standalone novels featuring sexy Dominant men you're sure to fall in
love with. Enjoy!

The Hawk and the Jewel
A devastating loss leads to an unexpected road trip in what Sarah
Ockler calls a “beautiful, engaging journey with heart, humor, and
just a pinch of Texas sass.” Three days after learning of her brother
Finn’s death, Honor receives his last letter from Iraq. Devastated,
she interprets his note as a final request and spontaneously sets off
to California to fulfill it. At the last minute, she’s joined by
Rusty, Finn’s former best friend. Rusty is the last person Honor wants
to be with—he’s cocky and obnoxious, just like Honor remembers, and
she hasn’t forgiven him for turning his back on Finn when he enlisted.
But as they cover the dusty miles together in Finn’s beloved 1967
Chevy Impala, long-held resentments begin to fade, and Honor and Rusty
struggle to come to terms with the loss they share. As their memories
of Finn merge to create a new portrait, Honor’s eyes are opened to a
side of her brother she never knew—a side that shows her the true
meaning of love and sacrifice.
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Biomimicry
Seattle, 1941. Grace Vandenberg, 21, is having a bad day. Minutes
after Pearl Harbor is attacked, she learns that her boyfriend is a
time traveler from 2000 who has abandoned her for a future he insists
they cannot share. Determined to save their love, she follows him into
the new century. But just when happiness is within her grasp, she
accidentally enters a second time portal and exits in 1918. Distraught
and heartbroken, Grace starts a new life in the age of Woodrow Wilson,
silent movies, and the Spanish flu. She meets her parents as young,
single adults and befriends a handsome, wounded Army captain just back
from the war. In THE SHOW, the sequel to THE MINE, Grace finds love
and friendship in the ashes of tragedy as she endures the trial of her
life.

Wild Orchids Across North America
In the wilds of early-twentieth-century Duluth, Minnesota, the orphan
son of a immigrant woman tries to build a life for himself and the
woman he loves.
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Old Heart of Nevada
Providence, Rhode Island, 2017. When doctoral student Cameron Coelho,
28, opens a package from Indiana, he finds more than private papers
that will help him with his dissertation. He finds a photograph of a
beautiful society editor murdered in 1925 and clues to a century-old
mystery. Within days, he meets Geoffrey Bell, the "time-travel
professor," and begins an unlikely journey through the Roaring
Twenties. Filled with history, romance, and intrigue, INDIANA BELLE
follows a lonely soul on the adventure of a lifetime as he searches
for love and answers in the age of Prohibition, flappers, and jazz.

Passion Ignites
Laith was powerless not to respond. Their eyes met again, held. He
felt an uncontrollable, undeniable pull to this woman and he fought
against it. Hard. It was more than just lust. Thisfeelingwas on
another plane all together DARKNESS AND SECRETS SURROUND HIM His name
is Laith. To most, he's known as the owner of a local pub near
Dreagan. But little do his patrons know that beneath his handsome,
charming exterior Laith has the heart and soul of a Dragon King-one
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who wields control by keeping his friends close and his enemies
closer. Until a beautiful, mysterious stranger enters the picture, and
sets his whole world on fire SHE IS HIS SALVATION To learn the truth
about her dead father, Iona has returned to Scotland only to learn
that she's part of an ancient pact with Dreagan-one that will threaten
the fragile peace with the Dragon Kings. Gorgeous, sly Iona isn't like
anyone Laith has ever met beforeand she harbors a secret that others
would kill to possess. Will she complete him-or destroy him? Passion
always comes with a pricein Hot Blooded by Donna Grant. The Dark Kings
series is: "ProvocativeLoaded with subtle emotions [and] sizzling
chemistry."-RT Book Reviews (4 stars) "Intenseenchanting[will] grab
the reader's attention and won't let go." -Night Owl Reviews (Top
Pick)

My Year Zero
The first in the newly repackaged Kensington Chronicles series, The
Hawk and the Jewel sweeps readers from the tapestried halls of
Victorian England to the alabaster courts of Arabia. Everyone thought
little Sunny had perished with Lady Gallagher in storm-tossed seas off
the Arabian coast, but the beautiful toddler had been found, taken to
the palace of Darhabar, and raised as the ruler's own child. Now the
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emir, Ahmad Khan, is sending her home, and
is completely in God's hands. This classic
than 375,000 copies, has a fresh, new look
longtime fans and readers just discovering
story.

Sunny's uncertain, new life
series, which has sold more
sure to please Lori Wick's
the treasure of a great

A Book-lover's Holidays in the Open
Presents an arts-based approach to literacy instruction.

26 Fairmount Avenue
In this photograph-driven field guide to California’s spectacular
wildflowers, Laird R. Blackwell expertly provides several ways to find
them in bloom: by month, by place, and by flower. The month-by-month
descriptions—found in no other statewide guide—suggest what to see and
where to go throughout the state during the blooming season. The
author also supplies more than 300 locations arranged in 10
geographical regions, highlighting 67 of his favorite places with
detailed driving and walking directions and difficulty, blooming
times, and lists of predominant wildflowers as well as a featured
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flower. The guide contains more than 650 color photographs by the
author, including 600 species arranged by flower, with natural history
notes and places and months to find the flower in bloom. Throughout,
experienced wildflower guide Blackwell shares his love of the
beautiful places and flowers he has visited throughout California.

Radiant Angel
Prepare to be swept up by this exquisite novel that reminds us that
grief and love can open the world in mystical ways.

Spectrum Language Arts, Grade 8
Seventy-nine Short Essays on Design brings together the best of
designer Michael Bierut's critical writing—serious or humorous,
flattering or biting, but always on the mark. Bierut is widely
considered the finest observer on design writing today. Covering
topics as diverse as Twyla Tharp and ITC Garamond, Bierut's
intelligent and accessible texts pull design culture into crisp focus.
He touches on classics, like Massimo Vignelli and the cover of The
Catcher in the Rye, as well as newcomers, like McSweeney's Quarterly
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Concern and color-coded terrorism alert levels. Along the way
Nabakov's Pale Fire; Eero Saarinen; the paper clip; Celebration,
Florida; the planet Saturn; the ClearRx pill bottle; and paper
architecture all fall under his pen. His experience as a design
practitioner informs his writing and gives it truth. In Seventy-nine
Short Essays on Design, designers and nondesigners alike can share and
revel in his insights.

Just Playin'
Prescient and chilling, DeMille's #1 New York Times bestselling novel
takes us into the heart of a new Cold War with a clock-ticking plot
that has Manhattan in its crosshairs. After a showdown with the
notorious Yemeni terrorist known as The Panther, John Corey has left
the Anti-Terrorist Task Force and returned home to New York City,
taking a job with the Diplomatic Surveillance Group. Although Corey's
new assignment with the DSG-surveilling Russian diplomats working at
the U.N. Mission-is thought to be "a quiet end," he is more than happy
to be out from under the thumb of the FBI and free from the
bureaucracy of office life. But Corey realizes something the U.S.
government doesn't: The all-too-real threat of a newly resurgent
Russia. When Vasily Petrov, a colonel in the Russian Foreign
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Intelligence Service posing as a diplomat with the Russian U.N.
Mission, mysteriously disappears from a Russian oligarch's party in
Southampton, it's up to Corey to track him down. What are the Russians
up to and why? Is there a possible nuclear threat, a so-called radiant
angel? Will Corey find Petrov and put a stop to whatever he has
planned before it's too late? Or will Corey finally be outrun and
outsmarted, with America facing the prospect of a crippling attack
unlike anything it's ever seen before? Please note: Radiant Angel is
published in the UK under the title A Quiet End.

The Tiger, the Brahman, and the Jackal
Repackaged with a new Afterword, this "valuable and entertaining" (New
York Times Book Review) book explores how scientists are adapting
nature's best ideas to solve tough 21st century problems Biomimicry is
rapidly transforming life on earth. Biomimics study nature's most
successful ideas over the past 3.5 million years, and adapt them for
human use. The results are revolutionizing how materials are invented
and how we compute, heal ourselves, repair the environment, and feed
the world. Janine Benyus takes readers into the lab and in the field
with maverick thinkers as they: discover miracle drugs by watching
what chimps eat when they're sick; learn how to create by watching
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spiders weave fibers; harness energy by examining how a leaf converts
sunlight into fuel in trillionths of a second; and many more examples.
Composed of stories of vision and invention, personalities and pipe
dreams, Biomimicry is must reading for anyone interested in the shape
of our future.

Strega Nona
From Colin Meloy, lead singer of the Decemberists, and Carson Ellis,
acclaimed illustrator of The Mysterious Benedict Society, comes the
stunning third book in the New York Times bestselling fantasyadventure series the Wildwood Chronicles. A young girl's midnight
séance awakens a long-slumbering malevolent spirit. A band of runaway
orphans allies with an underground collective of saboteurs and plans a
daring rescue of their friends, imprisoned in the belly of an
industrial wasteland. Two old friends draw closer to their goal of
bringing together a pair of exiled toy makers in order to reanimate a
mechanical boy prince. As the fate of Wildwood hangs in the balance.
The Wildwood Chronicles is a mesmerizing and epic tale, at once firmly
steeped in the classics of children's literature and completely fresh
at the same time. In this book, Colin Meloy continues to expand and
enrich the magical world and cast of characters he created in
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Wildwood, while Carson Ellis once again brings that world to life with
her gorgeous artwork, including six full-color plates.

Hidden Prey
Ever since she's been dead, Kaylene's had one dream: to become an
Archangel. Her training has been her focus, her obsession, her
passion—and now she's only five missions away from making the dream
come true. Kaylene's dedication has made her one of the most popular
Archangel candidates. She has a legion of fans and a portfolio of
glamorous pictures. Every magazine wants to interview her, every
spirit wants to be her, and no demon can withstand her blade. Kaylene
can handle anything that comes her way, but she'll face her biggest
challenge yet: a rebel student named Ben. Almost an Archangel is the
sixth book in the Spirit School series.

Caitlin's Song
A retelling of a traditional West African tale that reveals how the
mosquito developed its annoying habit.
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The Highest Tide
Love, courage, and commitment take center stage as the Carsons, a
family of time travelers, continue their saga in the great American
West. For the Carson children, ages 19 to 29, an unplanned stop in
1962 is a chance to grow. Adam, Greg, and Natalie begin lives with new
spouses in Boulder, Colorado, while twins Cody and Caitlin get their
first taste of college. All plan to resume the search for their
missing parents as soon as they can. For Tim and Caroline Carson, a
planned stop in the rendezvous year of 1972 is a nightmare. While
reading about their children's lives in 1962, they learn that one has
crossed paths with a killer. Faced with limited options, they race
back to the past to reroute history and prevent a series of murders.
In CAITLIN'S SONG, the fourth novel in the Carson Chronicles series,
members of a modern family find romance, adventure, and terror as they
seek answers and each other in four memorable eras of American
history.

Hurricane Child
A stunning coming-of-age novel about one boy's mystical bond to the
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sea. "[A] graceful and inventive first novel." -The New York Times
Book Review "The fertile strangeness of marine tidal life becomes a
subtly executed metaphor for the bewilderments of adolescence in this
tender and authentic coming-of-age novel." -Publishers Weekly "As
crisp and clean as a cool dip into the water, and just about as
refreshing." -Entertainment Weekly "Move over, Holden Caulfield;
here's Miles. . . . An uncommon and uncommonly good coming-of-age
novel." -Chicago Tribune One moonlit night, thirteen-year-old Miles
O'Malley sneaks out of his house and goes exploring on the tidal flats
of Puget Sound. When he discovers a rare giant squid, he instantly
becomes a local phenomenon. But Miles is really just a kid on the
verge of growing up, infatuated with the girl next door, worried that
his parents will divorce and fearful that everything, even the bay he
loves, is shifting away from him.

Sinfully Mine
Relates how a Brahman Hindu saves a tiger from a trap only to be
threatened with being eaten by the tiger.

Wildflowers of California
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Best Tent Camping: New Mexico is a must-read for campers and
adventurers desiring an excursion into the Southwest. New Mexico
offers a charm and beauty that is rare. From open Southwestern
landscapes with blue mountains visible on the distant horizon to the
meadows and streams and pines of Sugarite Canyon State Park in
northern New Mexico, and on to White Sands, it is a truly an
enchanting journey. This state is full of history, offering ruins and
forts from the Spanish-American War, Native American pueblos,
archaeology, and cliff dwellings. Camping in New Mexico offers
extensive options. Best Tent Camping: New Mexico is an indispensable
guide, and the best campgrounds in and around these remarkable areas
are described in great detail. In Best Tent Camping: New Mexico, local
author Monte Parr details the locations where travelers can best
experience New Mexico's incredible beauty. Amenities, price,
elevation, restrictions, directions, and GPS coordinates are listed
for each campground, and all locations are rated for beauty, privacy,
cleanliness, and quiet.

Best Tent Camping: New Mexico
In this “heart-stopping” (Publishers Weekly) page-turner from New York
Times bestselling author J.A. Jance, Ali Reynolds finds herself
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working against the police to clear two innocent names. Former
reporter Ali Reynolds finds herself working against the police to add
up the clues that connect one frightened teenager, two dead bodies,
and $300,000with the body count rising. Hired to investigate the
grisly murder of a gold-digging divorcée on behalf of the woman
accused of the crime, Ali Reynolds is immediately drawn to the case of
the secretive teenager who found the body. A. J. Sanders was in the
Camp Verde desert to retrieve a mystery box buried by his absent
father—a box that turns out to be filled with hundreds of thousands of
dollars’ worth of poker chips. When a second body is found in the
desert, it seems the three cases are more closely related than anyone
could have imagined. Though Ali’s friends in the police department
grow increasingly irritated by her involvement, Ali must stop a
ruthless killer from claiming another victimbefore she is lost in this
game of deadly stakes.
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